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Pathways to Quality Conference and Resource Fair 2020 – Presenter Request Information

The Pathways to Quality Conference will be held in a virtual format this year. There have been some changes in workshop delivery options to better fit the virtual format and the needs of the conference attendees. 
The Pathways Conference will be held October 14 – 20, 2020. This seven (7) day event will allow the attendees time to access pre-recorded and real time workshops, join topic-focused chats, and explore exhibitor and vendor information. Pre-recorded workshops will be available daily. Real time (live) workshops will be offered primarily in the evenings. Topic-focused chats and Q & A sessions will be scattered throughout the conference time. 
Workshop sessions will be between 1 hour and 1½ hour lengths. Attendees will receive continuing education hours through The Registry for each session they attend. 
Presenters will be able to choose if they want to submit a pre-recorded session, or present in real time. We are able to offer some technical supports in both cases. 4C will provide filming assistance September 8th through September 19th. We can also provide a small, socially distanced, recording area at the 4C main office for interested presenters. If requested, we will also provide a small 2-4 person audience. Presenting to real people, even if it’s being recorded, can be a little easier. All pre-recorded sessions need to be to 4C the week of September 21st. This will allow for any needed editing and preparing for conference delivery.
I will work with presenters to schedule real time workshops, chats, and/or Q & A Sessions to best fit individual and conference needs. 
Detailed information for all options will be provided with workshop selection. Presenters will be notified by September 4, 2020 of selection decisions. 
The Pathways Planning Committee understands this is a new delivery format. We will do what we can to assist each presenter and make this as comfortable an experience as possible. We also want to be mindful to engage our attendees. Scavenger hunts, make and takes, and the topic-focused chats will lend to that experience. Please consider these approaches as you prepare your workshop session.
I am always available to hear constructive comments or suggestions, and to answer any questions.
On behalf of the Pathways Planning Committee,
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